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Data Security Leak Could Affect 105,000 Nebraskans
LINCOLN, Neb. (AP) - The Nebraska attorney general's office says nearly 105,000 Nebraskans
could have had their personal information exposed as part of a huge data security breach.

Attorney General Doug Peterson announced Monday that the breach of health insurer Anthem could
lead to the exposure of names, addresses and Social Security numbers for 104,795 Nebraska
residents. The insurer is mailing notices to those people and offering to pay for two years of credit
monitoring.

Anthem doesn't sell policies or process claims in Nebraska, but residents still could be at risk if their
employer is based in one of the 14 states where the company operates.

Nebraskans also could be affected if they have coverage through a Blue Cross Blue Shield plan and
received care in a state where Anthem processes health claims.
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